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LONDON BOROUGH OF WANDSWORTH 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF EXAMINATION OF THE  
LOCAL PLAN 

 
The Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 (as amended):  

Independent examination of the Local Plan (Regulation 24) 
 

 
The Wandsworth Local Plan Partial Review (Publication version), along with other publication and 
submission documents, evidence and supporting documents was submitted on 30th April 2025 to the 
Secretary of State for Housing, Communities and Local Government for independent examination.  
The Secretary of State has appointed G Wyatt BA (Hons) MRTPI as the Inspector to carry out the 
examination.  
 
 
The examination hearings will commence at 10am on Tuesday 4 November 2025 at Council 
Chamber, Wandsworth Town Hall, Wandsworth High Street, London, SW18 2PU.  
 
 
Further information on the examination, including the Inspectors’ Guidance Note, the Main Matter, 
Issues and Questions, and the draft Hearings Programme can be found on the Council’s Website at: 
 
https://wandsworth.gov.uk/planning-and-building-control/planning-policy/local-plan/local-plan-partial-
review-examination/ 
 
 
The appointed Programme Officer, Charlotte Glancy c/o Banks Solutions is responsible for 
managing the procedural and administrative aspects of the examination. They are independent of 
the Council and will act as the main channel of communication between the Inspector and all parties 
participating in the examination.  All queries about the examination and any correspondence for the 
Inspector should be sent to the Programme Officer, Charlotte Glancy at: 
 
bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com 
 
Charlotte Glancy c/o Banks Solutions, 64 Lavinia Way, East Preston, West Sussex, BN16 1EF 
 
Telephone 07519 628064 
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